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CLOSING PRICE PROPOSAL
[15554] January 16, 2003 TO: END OF DAY PRICING FORUM No. 1-03 SMALL FUNDS
COMMITTEE No. 2-03 RE: COMMENT LETTER ON NASDAQ OFFICIAL CLOSING PRICE
PROPOSAL Attached is the comment letter on Nasdaq’s Official Closing Price proposal that
was filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission yesterday. Please contact me at
202/326-5869 or at salmon@ici.org if you have any questions. Peter G. Salmon Director –
Operations & Technology Attachment (in .pdf format)
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